
Dear Mr. Brenner, 
 
As a Jew and as a retired clinical psychologist, as well as an educational consultant to several  private 
Columbus schools (including two Catholic schools) for 30 years, until my retirement in 2014, I am voicing 
my opposition to the passage of SB 293 and HB 445.  
 
See the attachments which include a witness information form and a written statement. 
 
Sincerely, 
Linda Switkin 
 


